
ACHC Minutes May, 17, 2017 

Regular Quarterly Meeting. 

 

1. Quorum was declared with 9 of 13 members present. 

2. No citizens to be heard 

3. Approved the minutes of March 8, 2017 and March 20, 2017 

4. Discussion on treasurer’s report approving budgeted items – dues to 

Tropical Trail and AALSH. 

5. Old Business 

Marker relocations: Betty Stiles reported that the Lamar marker will be 

moved by TxDOT to triangle location off of Park Road 13 – re-

dedication to take place at the later date. 

Also an apron will be added by TxDOT for the Power marker on 35 

north. 

6. New Business 

A. Consider inviting interested person to become members of ACHC 

B. Markers for 2018 – RH Wood will be resubmitted with suggested 

changes (Stranahan); research and nomination of Shell Shoppe is in 

the works (Gurtner). 

C. Draft budget for 2018 was approved for submission to the county. 

  7. Next meeting was set for Sept. 18. 

 

  Notes by Pam Stranahan 10.26.17 

                                         

 


